Friday Update - 300\400 blocks of N Washington Streetscape

Eric Powell

Mon 5/20/2024 8:37 AM

Sent Items

To:Alex Agnor <Agnor.Alex@marshalltexas.net>; Anna Lane <alane@marshalltexas.net>; Audrey B (audreybsboutique@gmail.com)
<audreybsboutique@gmail.com>; Blackbird Bath <blackbirdbathlic@gmail.com>; Chip <chiparledge@att.net>; Debbie Parker
<dlparker1122@gmail.com>; dscottcarlile1372@gmail.com <dscottcarlile1372@gmail.com>; Edward Allen
<edsportscenterdesigns@gmail.com>; Elmer Vargas <masterpiece2020@masterpiecebarbers.com>; Gwen Volk
<gwenvolk@gwenvolk.com>; Jackie <netxcowgirl@yahoo.com>; Jeanette Krohn <jnetwk@gmail.com>; Karen Bickerdike
<karenbickerdike@att.net>; Lacy Burson <burson.lacy@marshalltexas.net>; Larry Watts <watts.larry@gmail.com>; Marcel Avelar
<marcial.avelar@gmail.com>; Maria - 1st Choice Personnel <maria@71stchoicepersonnel.net>; paige@gfapartners.com
<paige@gfapartners.com>; Raigan Golladay <royalcypress@outlook.com>; Raven Lenz (BlackBirdLLC@gmail.com)
<BlackBirdLLC@gmail.com>; Reta Williams <retawilliams21@gmail.com>; Stella Alexander <etosintexas@hotmail.com>; Steven O'Bryan
<steven.obryan@gmail.com>;

Cc:Terrell Smith (Smith.Terrell@marshalltexas.net) <Smith.Terrell@marshalltexas.net>;

Welcome to another Friday update on a Monday.

Another good week last week where we saw brick pavers getting installed on the west side of the 300 block. Asphalt was
installed in the area adjacent of the new curb and gutter.

The look ahead:

e Installers will continue on the west side of the 300 block with brick pavers

e  Asphalt work will finish on the west side and begin prepping for the east side including the trench across Burleson

e  Sawcutting along the west side of the 400 block along the curb and gutter may start later this week resulting in the
lane being closed.

Once the work moves to the 400 block for sidewalk demolition (possibly next week 5\28) a detour map and route will be
posted both to this email group as well as on the City’s social media platforms.

As always contact me with any concerns or questions.

Eric G. Powell, PE
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